
From: Julian Arndt
To: AMOD; Chambers - Hatcher VP
Subject: AM 2014/196 & AM 2014/197 Casual and Part time Employment
Date: Friday, 5 August 2016 4:51:11 PM

Dear Associate
 
We refer to the above matters and to the direction that final submissions are to be filed by 5 August
2016.
 
In these proceedings we represent:

·        the Australian Chamber;
·        Australian Business Industrial;
·        NSW Business Chamber;
·        the Costa Group;
·        the Australian Childcare Alliance; and
·        the National Out of School Hours Services Association

 
and appear in relation to all matters before the Full Bench.
 
Despite our best efforts, it is apparent that we will be unable to file our submission by close of
business today as required by the directions of the Full Bench.
 
We apologise and will endeavour to file our relevant submissions as soon possible, which will likely be
during the course of Monday 8 August 2016.
 
Yours faithfully
         
Julian Arndt
Senior Associate
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors 

140 Arthur Street North Sydney NSW 2060 
Dir: +612 9458 7565 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 | Mob: 0408 848 163 
Tel: +612 9458 7005 | Web: www.ablawyers.com.au
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From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Friday, 5 August 2016 5:50 PM 
To: 'Julian Arndt' 

Subject: RE: AM 2014/196 & AM 2014/197 Casual and Part time Employment  

 
Dear Mr Arndt,   
 
I refer to your email below.  
 
The Commission has determined to grant your request for an extension of time to file your 
submissions by 5.00pm Monday 8 August 2016. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Katrine Huynh  
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
katrine.huynh@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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